CITY OF | 39700 W. Civic Center Plaza

g Maricopa, AZ 85138
A R I C O PA Ph: 520.568.9098
pe i e Fx: 520.568.9120
‘ WWWITATICOPI -2, Zov

PURCHASING SUMMARY
City of Maricopa
Purchasing Office

Radios for Fire Department

In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative
Purchasing, it is recommended that the Arizona State Contract # ADSP013-036880, be utilized
to contract for the purchase of two-way radios for the Maricopa Fire Department.

The Arizona State contract was competitively bid in 2012 and expired on 11/29/13, with an
option for five (5) one (1) year extensions. The contract was reviewed by the City of Maricopa
Purchasing staff and it meets the City Purchasing Code. This contract is with Motorola, Inc.,
through their authorized distributor Creative Communications, Inc.

Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the
favorable pricing obtained by using the Arizona State contract, it is recommended that the two-
way radios be purchased from Motorola, Inc. through Creative Communication for the Maricopa

Fire Department.

Respectfully submitted:
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Patricia A. LaCombe, CPPB
Purchasing Manager

City of Maricopa

May 5, 2015




